
We also are concerned with the purposed lots to our area.   
One being the additional traffic on East Scharf Drive .   We did understand that if Bunkowski’s proceed 
they would have to put in an additional road out to the township road. 
Second is the water retention.  We do see the ditches filling on heavy rains now. 
Before being approved there are a few concerns that should be looked at. 
Thank You 
Rick and Rose Yokom 
900 E Scharf Ave. 
 


